She said **YES**

On March 25 the Church celebrates the Feast of the Anunciation. It is when Mary responded to God's messenger Gabriel with: VES to God's plan to carry His son in her body. She said **YES** to be the Mother of our Lord Jesus Christ.



As a way of honoring the Theotokos, we are holding a baby shower during the month of March for women who came to Willow Women's Center here in Hermitage and chose Motherhood. To help support these women who have said YES to bring their babies into the world, Willow has provided us this list of baby items that are presently needed.

> New clothes: boy and girl 0-24 month size Baby Socks Baby clothes hangers Electric outlet safety covers Baby soap/shampoo/lotion Baby hair brushes/combs Baby bottle cleaning brushes



(Please—NO diapers, wipes, blankets or baby bottles. Willow currently has enough of those to give)

A basket will be in the Church foyer for your baby gifts. Monetary donations for this project can be put in the charity basket in the back of the Church.

May God bless us as we seek to do for others, especially during this Lenten season.